BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB

The Bush Elementary School Library Birthday Book Program is one in which you can celebrate your child's birthday in a special way and help our library collection continue to grow. Participation in the program involves a \$20 CASH donation per book (one per child).

For this donation your child may select a new book from the Birthday Books located in our library. The inside front cover of the book will have his or her name and birth date inscribed on a bookplate. Your child will be invited to the Birthday Book Club at the end of the month, where they will receive a cupcake, and have the honor of being the first to check out the new book. We will meet during lunch on a designated day.

Children have a special appreciation for the books they "select" to add to our library shelves. They enjoy sharing them with their classmates and teacher. These books will remain throughout all their years at Bush Elementary. This is a wonderful way to commemorate a very special occasion and to help our library maintain a high-quality collection.

If you are interested in joining at this time, please complete the form below and turn it in with your \$20 CASH (per child). Please know that there will be other opportunities during the school year for your child to join the Birthday Book Program, if you prefer to wait. If your child's birthday is in the summer months, they will be invited to participate at his/her half birthday. June birthdays will be celebrated in December, July birthdays in January, and August birthday will be celebrated in February. Your generosity will benefit all of our students. Thank you for your participation and support of our school library!

Sincerely, Meagan Tiblier, Librarian

Yes, I want my child/ch	nildren to be part of the	Birthday Book Program!	
Student's Name		_ Grade	
Teacher	Birthday Month_		
Student's Name		_ Grade	
Teacher	Birthday Month_		
Student's Name		_ Grade	
Teacher	Birthday Month_		_